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On February 26th, 2020, the Bocce Club added new Referees. 

 

Under the instruction and leadership of our club’s Referee Training Coach, Michael Sunzeri, 5 new 
members were certified and added to the list of club referees, for a total of 28.  Thank you, Michael 
for your expert instruction and Susan for the great photo and your continued support of our club.   

The new referees are Patti Smith, Judi Leonard, Jana King, Tournament Director, George Paris and Lee 
Thompson.  Brushing up on their skills and new rules, were Fran Schumaker, Berna Davis, Bash 
Director, Tony Orlando and Court Manager, Paul Andersen. 

We all hope to be able to continue our everyday lives in the Villages.  Staying safe, secure and being 
patient, are sometimes a challenge, but things will return to normal very soon.  Looking forward to 
playing bocce and being out in our beautiful and safe community with friends.  


